
I think doing testing with in vitro methods is a great
idea.  The use of animals in these tests is not only
inhumanely cruel but also expensive and wasteful.  The
in vitro methods do not require animals (or a
drastically reduced number) and can still give the
results needed for the tests.

Thank You,
Mark Laity-Snyder


